
Feedback on Captioning Quality 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Captioning Quality in Television Programs 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the captioning 

quality of your recent television programs. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiatives taken to improve accessibility for viewers 

through captioning. However, I have noticed some areas where the captioning could be 

enhanced: 

• Inconsistencies in accuracy: Some captions do not match what is being said onscreen. 

• Timing issues: Occasionally, captions appeared too late or stayed on the screen too long. 

• Missing captions: There were segments during which no captions were provided. 

Improving these aspects would greatly enhance the viewing experience for audiences relying on 

captions. Thank you for considering this feedback as you continue to strive for excellence in 

your programming. 

Looking forward to seeing future improvements. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


